
              

June 5 - 6, 2009 
 

A Message from the Premier 
 
As Premier of the province of British Columbia, it is my pleasure to join with 1-800 RID-OF-IT 
Junk Removal and the Homestart Foundation in welcoming everyone to Vancouver’s Biggest 
House Warming. 
 
I understand that 1-800 RID-OF-IT and the Homestart Foundation will be picking up gently used 
items from homes in Vancouver and on the North Shore, and delivering the items to families in 
need.  I commend you for your goal of furnishing three to five homes in a two day period. 
 
Congratulations to both organizations for their dedication to helping those in need.  As a result of 
the hard work and support of many dedicated organizers, volunteers and contributors, 
Vancouver’s Biggest House Warming will provide families with a place they can truly call 
home. 
 
Please accept my best wishes and I wish you every success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Gordon Campbell 
Premier 
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